
From: Shelly Weaverdyck <sweaverd@umich.edu>  

Sent: Sunday, February 13, 2022 9:33 PM 

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 

Subject: Request: ZBA21-043:3016 Brockman Blvd 

 

 This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open 

attachments, or follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is 

safe.  

 

This is a comment for the zoning board in response to the re-notice announcement we received in the  

mail. today 

We live across the street on Steere Place from this house.  Our address is: 

1946 Steere Place, Ann Arbor. 

We support this variance and are comfortable with the new garage, kitchen, and bedroom additions as 

proposed. 

We are happy to respond to questions at the email address above or on our phone at 734-668-7305. 

Thank you, 

Shelly and Curtis Weaverdyck 


